
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 2015 

INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS NEWSLETTER 

International Programs                                                                    University of Puget Sound 

Greetings from Allyson & Anna  

Hi everyone,  

We had a nice dinner at Silk Thai last week and it was a great chance to catch up with everyone. Also, we 

welcomed and got to know our two new international students Kat and Constanza a little bit better. I hope 

everyone had a good time and enjoyed the delicious food.  

Also, starting next week International Club is hosting weekly meetings! So every Tuesday from 7pm-8pm 

at Wheelock Student Center 201 you will get the chance to share all your international experiences and 

plan cool events to learn more about the cultures of the world! 

See you soon for more events!! 

- Anna 

Question or comments? Email us at internationalprograms@pugetsound.edu 

Upcoming Event 

Tết Festival: Vietnamese Lunar Year  

During the weekend of February 21st and 22nd Vietnamese culture will be celebrated at 

the Seattle Center. The festival is free and a great opportunity to learn more about 

Vietnamese art, music and food.  

Visit http://www.seattlecenter.com/festal/detail.aspx?id=1  

AND 

 http://tetinseattle.org/ for more information.  

The Office will not organize this trip, but it is a nice idea to learn about other cultures and 

it can combined with a other fun activities in Seattle.  
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